NOTICE TO PART-TIME RESIDENTS FROM THE CABLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

If you are a part-time resident, whether weekend or seasonal, and you are concerned that you will
miss the Spectrum rep, the Cable Advisory Committee will help you connect with Spectrum. Please
email your New Marlborough address and your contact phone number with “Part-Time Resident “ in
the subject line to johnvalente46@gmail.com. We will pass this information on to Spectrum and they
will be in touch with you. Spectrum reps and installers work weekends so the process can be easily

facilitated.
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